
Knitting  program  at  South
Tahoe library
Spin-A-Yarn  is  starting  up  again  at  the  South  Lake  Tahoe
Branch Library. All knitters and crocheters are welcome to
come for an afternoon of crafting.

Also on Oct. 1 at 1pm workers will be collecting caps for the
Caps for Kids program.

The library is at 1000 Rufus Allen Blvd.
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